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New outdoor playground EYFS 

The new outdoor play equipment is finally here!  The children in Reception have had lots of fun 

exploring their new outdoor learning area.  They have been digging in the sand, investigating and 

mark making in the Forest area and the mud kitchen, and have also been experimenting with 

different ways of moving and travelling safely on the new climbing frame and wall. In Nursery, we 

are looking forward to using our new stage area, quiet zone and water 

play pump.  

A big thank you to Tesco and The National Lottery for helping to fund 

this project!  

It’s the most magical time of the year—fairy lights and baubles, snowmen and  

Christmas trees, and on 15th December, we want it all—on a jumper! 

We are inviting the children  to wear a Christmas jumper (or perhaps decorate their 

school ones) and bring in a donation of £1 to support Save the Children—who work 

with children around the world to keep them safe, warm and provide them with an 

education. Our staff will be proudly displaying their own Christmas jumpers so please 

join in the fun! 
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Change to Stebon Primary school opening and closing 

times. 

From January 2018 until July 2018 we are going to 

trial staggering our opening and closing times with The 

St Paul’s Way Primary School so that parents  & children 

from both schools are not all arriving & leaving at the 

same times.  

New times: 

Start time: 9.15 (the main playground gate will open 

for pupils from 9.00) 

Finish time: 3.30.  

After-school clubs finish time: 4:45 (unless otherwise 

specified) 

Breakfast Club will continue to open from 8.00  

STEBON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Term Dates 2017-18 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) Monday 4th September & Tuesday 

5th September 2017 

School Open: Weds 6th September – Friday 20th October 

2017 

Half term: Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October 2017 

School Open: Monday 30th October – Weds 20th December 

2017  

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED) Friday 3rd November 2017 

Christmas Holiday: Thursday 21st Dec 2017 – Tuesday 2nd  

January 2018 

School Open: Weds 3rd January– Friday 9th February 2018 

Half term: Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 2018 

School Open: Monday 19th February – Thursday 29th March 

2018 

Spring Holiday: Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 2018 

School Open: Monday 16th April – Friday 25th May 2018 

May Bank Holiday: Monday 7th May 2018 

Half term: Monday 28th May 2018 – Friday 1st June 2018 

School Open: Monday 4th June – Tuesday 24th July 2018 

INSET (SCHOOL CLOSED)    2 x TBC 

The School will be closed on Eid celebration days 

Eid-ul-Fitr: 15 June 2018 *(Confirmation will be given 10 days 

before) 

NO CLUBS ON 20th DECEMBER 2017 

Please note that after school clubs have been cancelled on 20th             

December 2017, last day of term. Please collect your children promptly at 

3:15pm. Thank you. 

The LETTA Trust—Admissions consultation 

As a Multi Academy Trust, we are now our own 

'admissions authority' & responsible for setting 

our own admissions arrangements. This means 

we need to consult with parents, the LA & other 

admissions authorities in  Tower Hamlets. We 

would like to know what you think. The          

consultation document & Admissions Policy are 

available to view & download on the school 

website or alternatively hard copies can be    

collected from the school office. The               

consultation will finish on Friday 26th January.  

Thank you.  


